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912 Lots & Acreage 

EARTH 
CONSERVANCY 
NEW LISTING 

LAND FOR SALE 
Wooded 61 Acres 

in Nuangola 

www.earth 

  

  

conservancy.org 
570-823-3445 

® nc 
REDUCED! 

      
  

EARTH _ 
CONSERVANCY 

LAND FOR 
SALE 

46+/- acres 
Hanover Twp., 

$98,000 

10+/- acres 
Hanover Twp., 

$79,000 

28+/- acres 
Fairview Twp., 

      

  

  

938 Apartments/ 
Furnished 

SWEET VALLEY 
Modern 1 bedroom 
apartment, all utili- 
ties included. Appli- 
ances including a 
washer / dryer. No 
$575 + security. 

@ included. 
-477-3052 or 

570-852-1088 

FULLY FURNISHED 
1 BEDROOM APT. 

+*Short or long 
kb 
Neighborhood 

+Priv. 
+$575 includes alll 
utilities. No pets. 

(570) 822-9697 

  

      

941 Apartments/ 
Unfurnished 

941 Apartments/ 
Unfurnished 

941 Apartments/ 
Unfurnished 

944 Commercial 
Properties 

  

EW TODA 
FORTY FORT 

QUALITY DUPLEX 
FIRST FLOOR. PER- 
FECTLY REMOD- 
ELED. 2 bedroom, 
2 enclosed porch- 
es. Rear Mahogany 
deck, oak kitchen, 
built-ins, private 

driveway 1 car, din- 
ing room. No Pets- 
no smoking. 2 YEAR 

SAME RENT/ 
LEASE. $650 
plus utilities. 

APPLICATION. 
AMERICA REALTY 
Call (570)288-1422 
  

FORTY FORT 

  

Wyoming Ave. 
Beautiful all brick 
duplex 2nd floor 

apartment for rent. 
The 1500 square 

foot apartment has 
a lot of character; 

oak hardwood 
floors, 2 bedrooms, 

large living room 
with French door & 

decorative fire- 
place, all season 
sunroom, attic & 

basement storage. 
Eat in kitchen & 

formal dining room. 
Washer & dryer 
hookup in base- 

ment. Back porch & 
community deck. 
Big back yard, 

off-street parking 
with a garage. 
$950/ month + 

utilities. No pets. 
Call 570-239-1010 

KINGSTON 
2 bedrooms, 

kitchen with appli- 
ances, large living 
& dining rooms, 
garage available, 
gas heat, no pets. 
$475/month. Call 
570-696-1866 

  

NORTH WILKES-BARRE 
North Washington & 

East Elm Street 
Huge 3 bedroom 
apartment, 2 full 
bathrooms. Big liv- 
ing room, dining 
room, eat in kitchen. 
Hardwood floors. All 
renovated. Parking 
space available. 
$700 + utilities. Also, 
2 bedroom apart- 
ment. Living room, 
Eat in kitchen. All 
appliances included. 
$500 + utilities. Call 

(908) 265-2503 

PITTSTON 
1 or 2 bedroom 
units completely 

renovated. Marble 
lobby, secured 

entry. Camera mon- 
itored. Free wire- 
less. Appliances & 
utilities included 

except electric. Off 
street parking. 
Some pets ok. 
Starts at $650. 
570-969-9268 

PITTSTON 
1 or 2 bedroom 
units completely 

renovated. Marble 
lobby, secured 

entry. Camera mon- 
itored. Free wire- 
less. Appliances & 
utilities included 

except electric. Off 
street parking. 
Some pets ok. 
Starts at $650. 
570-969-9268 

PLAINS 
Clean and bright, 
2nd floor, 1 bed- 
room, refrigerator, 
stove, water and 
sewer included. No 
smoking, No pets. 
$465/ month + 
security & refer- 
ences. 
Call 570-693-1468 

  

  

  

WILKES-BARRE 
Barney Street 

3rd floor, 3 bedroom 
attic style apart- 
ment. Eat in kitchen, 
private entrance. 
Includes hot water 
& free laundry. Pets 
ok. $495 / month. 
Security, refer- 
ences. 

570-237-0124 

FW TOY 
WILKES-BARRE 
Huge 1st floor, 3 
bedroom Near 

Wilkes. Heat & hot 
water included, 

Parking. Pets O.K. 
$900/month 

Call 570-237-0124 

WILKES-BARRE NORTH 
NEAR GENERAL HosP. 

518 N. Main St. 
3 bedrooms, 2nd 

floor, all wood 
floors. Stove, fridge 
included. Washer / 
dryer hookup. Eat 

in kitchen. Off 
street parking 1 car. 
Tenant pays gas & 

electric. Water 
included. $525/ 

month, Call 
570-814-1356 

WILKES-BARRE NORTH 
Near General Hosp. 

516 N. Main St. 
2 bedrooms, 2nd 
floor, with bonus 
room, wall to wall 

carpet, kitchen with 
appliances, washer 

/ dryer hook-up. 
water included. 
Tenant pays gas 

heat & electric. Off 
street parking 
(1 car). $450 + 

security. 
Call 570-814-1356 

  

  

  

  

PLAINS 
Suitable for 1 tenant 

1 bedroom apart- 
ment. 2nd floor, 

clean, $500 /month. 
Includes heat, 

water & sewage. 
Off street parking. 
No smoking, no 
pets. Security & 

  

EW TODA 
KINGSTON 

2 floors, 2 bed- 
room, large bath, 
off-street parking, 
$550 month + heat 
& electric. No Pets 

570-443-0770 

Credit & 
Background check. 
Call 570-820-3906 

PLYMOUTH 
Modern 1 bedroom 

apartment. 
Everything less than 

1 year old. Cats 
okay. $425, water 

included. $700 
security. Call 
570-239-9840 

  

  

841 Apartments/ 
Unfurnished 

AVOCA 
1 bedroom apart- 
ments, just remod- 
eled, no pets. $450 
to $525 + security. 
Call 570-328-3773 

BACK MOUNTAIN 
Large 2,000 sf., 3 
bedrooms, 3 baths, 
3 kitchens. Perfect 

for independent 
living. No lease 

required. $985. Call 
(570) 696-1866 

COURTDALE 
3 bedroom, 2nd 

floor, stove, fridge, 
storage in attic. 

$500 plus utilities, 
1 year lease. 

No Pets. 
570-696-2936 

DURYEA 
1 bedroom, 2nd 

floor. Kitchen appli- 
es, washer 

/] hookups, off 
t parking. No 

pets. $450/month 
plus electric & 
security. Call 
570-885-6895 

EXETER 
Modern 1st floor 

apartment, 2 bed- 
rooms, 1 bath, living 
room, eat-in kitchen 
with stove & fridge, 

Washer/dryer 
hookup, deck, 
shed, off-street 
parking, water & 
sewer included. 
$585/month + 

security & 
references. No 

smoking, No pets. 
Call 570-822-8671 

FORTY FORT 
39 Tripp St 

Spacious 2nd floor, 
2 bedrooms + sun- 
room & rear porch 
off Wyoming Ave. 
near Cross Valley. 
Modern kitchen & 

bath. Includes 
stove, refrigerator, 

washer, dryer, 
storage, garage & 
off street parking. 
$550/month + 

utilities. No pets/no 
smoking. Available 
Immediately. Free 
rent until Oct. 1, 10 
570-954-1746 or 
570-417-2775 

LINE UP 

A SUCCESSFUL SALE 
IN CLASSIFIED! 

Do you need more space? 
rd or garage sale 
in classified 

s the best way 
fo clean out your closets! 
You're in bussiness 

with classified! 

FORTY FORT 
Bright, airy 2nd floor 
1 bedroom apart- 
ment in desirable 
Forth Fort Location. 
Newly refurbished. 
Off street parking. 
No smoking, no 
dogs. Application, 
lease & security. 
$625 / month, all 
utilities included. 
Call 570-283-2045 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

    
  

FW TODA 
KINGSTON 

Beautiful executive 
style apartment in 
large historical 
home. 2 bedroom, 1 
bath, large granite 
kitchen, large 
sunken living room 
with fireplace, sun 
room, basement 
storage, washer & 
dryer. $900 monthly 
plus utilities. No pets. 

570-709-2481 

KINGSTON 
Page Avenue 

2 bedroom, living 
room, dining room, 
off street parking. 
$450 + utilities. Call 

570-752-6399 

FW TO0A 
KINGSTON 

Pecks Court 
Luxury 2 bedroom, 

2nd floor. Heat, 
appliances, sewer 
& garbage includ- 
ed. $750/month. 
Call 570-441-4101 

KINGSTON 
West Union Street 
Modern 2 bedroom, 

great location, 
water, stove, refrig- 
erator, washer & 
dryer included. No 

pets. Off street 
parking. $650 / 

month. Call 
570-406-3597 

LARKSVILLE 
Cute 3 bedroom 
apartment, just 
renovated, quiet 
neighborhood, no 
pets, washer/dryer 
hook-up, off-street 

parking, $495/ 
month + utilities & 
1 month security. 
845-386-1011 

MINERS MILLS 
1 bedroom, ist floor. 
Off street parking, 
Large yard. Month 
to month lease. 
570-991-7996 

  

  

  

  

  

SUGAR NOTCH 
1st floor. Beautiful 2 

bedroom with 
optional spare 

room. Huge bath 
with laundry. Cen- 

tral AC & heat. 
$550/month. 
Available 10/1. 

Call 570-822-2032 

EW T004 
SWOYERSVILLE 
Newly remodeled 
large, 2nd floor 2 
bedroom apart- 
ment. New heat/ 
Air/ kitchen/ bath. 
New Appliances 

included. Off street 
parking. Coin-op 
laundry. $495 + 
utilities, security 
& references. 
570-417-3041 

  

  

WILKES-BARRE 

RAKE IN THE 
FALL SAVINGS! 

- All Appliances 

Included - EVEN a 

Entertainment & 1-81 

- Short Term 
Leases Available 

Beginning at 
3 months* 

Mayflower 
Crossing 

Apartments 

570.822.3968 
Call Today 

For Availability 

Located on South 

Empire St. in 

Wilkes-Barre 

www. mayflower 

crossing.com 

Restrictions apply* 

=) 
EQUAL HOUSING 
OPPORTUNITY 

        

MOUNTAIN TOP 
WOODBRYN 

1 & 2 Bedroom, 
available 

immediately, No 
pets. Rents based 
on income start 
at $395 & $430. 

Handicap Accessi- 
ble. Equal Housing 

Opportunity. 
Call 570-474-5010 

TTY711 
This institution is an 
equal opportunity 

provider and 
employer. 

NANTICOKE 
1st floor, 1 bedroom, 
wall to wall carpet, 

washer/dryer hookup, 
off street parking. 

$460 month, 
All utilities included 

570-855-3958 
leave message 

WEST PITTSTON 
3 large rooms, all 

appliances including 
washer & dryer. 

New carpet, $500, 
includes sewer 

& water. 
Call 570-237-1472 

  

    
  

EW T004 
WILKES-BARRE 

1 bedroom. $440 
plus utilities. 

Call (917) 225-9961 
ask for Mike 

WILKES-BARRE 
264 Academy St 
1.5 bedrooms, 

newly renovated 
building. Washer & 
dryer. $600/per 
month includes 

heat, hot water and 
parking. Call 
646-712-1286 
570-991-5639 

FN TO} 
WILKES-BARRE 
Barney Street 

ist floor, 1 bedroom. 
Pets ok, section 

8 ok, $595 
includes utilities & 

free laundry. 
Call 570-237-0124 

  

    

WILKES-BARRE SOUTH 
SECURE 

BUILDINGS 
1&2 bedroom 

apartments. 
Laundry facility. Off 
street parking avail- 

able. Starting at 
$440. 570-332-5723 

WILKES-BARRE 
Very Spacious, 2 

floors, 2 bedrooms, 
1 bath, refrigerator 
& stove provided, 

washer/dryer 
hookup, no pets, 
$480/month. 

Call 570-357-3628 

WYOMING 
2nd floor, 1 bed- 
room, Stove, fridge, 
off street parking. 
Sewer & garbage 
included. $475 + 
security & utilities. 
Call (570) 693-3601 

WYOMING 
Wyoming Ave 

1st floor, 1 bedroom, 
newly remodeled, 

all appliances, hard- 
wood floors. Secu- 
rity & references, 
no pets, $520/ 
month + utilities. 
570-954-2972 

WYOMING 
Wyoming Ave 

Recently Remod- 
eled 2 bedroom, 
2nd floor, washer & 
dryer hookup, off 
street parking, 
sewer & water 
included. No pets. 
$525 / month. Secu- 
rity & lease required. 

570-714-7272 

  

  

  

  

  

  

DALLAS 
Across from Agway. 
1,000+- sq. ft. $695 

+ utilities. Refer- 
ences + security & 
lease. Call for info. 
570-298-2478 or 
570-417-0144 

Do Iphin Plaza 
ailable: 

3,800 sq. ft. office 
and 2,000 sq. ft. 

Restaurant or Retail 
with patio. 

Call 570-829-1206 

AMERICA REALTY 
* hk hk k 

FORTY FORT 
*x kk Kk % 

RETAIL STORES 
Route 11 - 
High Traffic 

Wyoming Ave. 
Beautifully 

redone, glass 
fronts up to 
3,000 sq. ft. 

Starting at $750 
for 2 years. 
570-288-1422 

  

  

  

IT’S 
OPEN! 

To celebrate the 
opening of the 
new intermodal 
garage ( which 
connects directly 
to the building!) 
we are offering a 
sale on modern 
office space in 
the Luzerne 
Bank Building 
on Public 
Square. Our 
reasonable rents 
include heat and 
central air, utili- 
ties, nightly 
cleaning. High 
speed internet 
available. 300 to 
6,000 SF. We can 
remodel to suite. 
Brokers protect 
ed. Call 

Jeff Pyros 
for details at 
570-822-8577       

WAREHOUSE SPACE 
AVAILABLE 
COMMERCE 

ROAD 

DUPONT 

25,000-80,000 
square feet, 

34’ ceilings, 6” 
concrete floors, 
8 loading doors, 

fully sprin- 
klered. Close 
proximity to 
1-81, 1-84, PA 
Turnpike. 

RATES START AT 
$2.25 NNN 

CALL INSALACO 
DEVELOPMENT 

GROUP 
370-883-0936 

EXT. 327 

LINE UP 
A GREAT DEAL... 
IN CLASSIFIED! 
Looking for the right deal 
on an automobile? 
Turn to classified. 
It's a showroom in print! 
Classified’s got 
the directions! 

WEST PITTSTON 
$1.00 PER SQ. FT. 

Great assembly 
space. Second 
level. 18,000 & 

9,000 sq. ft. 508 
Delaware Ave.; 
former Pride 

Scooter & Aureus 
Sportsware. Air 

conditioned & gas 
heat; separate 
electric & gas 
meters. Owner 
908-852-4410 

  

  

  

953 Houses for Rent 
  

FW TODA 
KINGSTON 

97 S. Landon Ave. 
3 bedrooms, new 

bath, newly painted, 
area carpeting, air 
conditioning, gas 

heat, large yard. No 
pets, no smoking. 
$675/mo. + utilities. 
References, securi- 

ty and lease. 
Call 570 288-1321 

EW TODA 
NANTICOKE 

(2) 3 bedroom half 
doubles, newly 
remodeled, 

appliances includ- 
ed, $550 & $600 + 
utilities. No Pets. 
570-855-2790 

NANTICOKE 
3 bedroom. Washer 
dryer hookup. $525 
+ utilities. Call 

570-868-3528 

  

  

FW TODA 
WEST PITTSTON 
2 bedroom with 

office, living room, 
dining room, eat-in 
kitchen. 1 1/2 bath, 
dry basement & 

attic storage, wash- 
er/dryer hook-up, 
off street parking. 

Non smoker 
& Absolutely No 

Pets. $600/month + 
utilities. Call Mike 
570-760-1418 

WEST PITTSTON 
Well maintained 3 
bedroom, open floor 
plan, eat-in kitchen, 
sun room. Freshly 
painted & new car- 
pet. Stove & dish- 
washer. Laundry 
hookup. Shed & 
basement. NO PETS 
& NO SMOKING. 
References, credit 
& background 
check. $700 + utili- 
ties , security & 
lease. Call 

(570) 654-3755 

  

  

NANTICOKE 
Kosciuszko Street 
Nice, 2 bedroom 
$550/month + 

utilities & security. 
No pets. Call 
570-474-6477 

NANTICOKE 
Spacious 2 bed- 
room, 2 bath. Eat in 
kitchen, washer 
dryer hookup, off 
street parking. $550 
/ month. Call 

570-709-7165 

PLYMOUTH 
2 bedrooms, 1 bath 
enclosed porch. 
Fenced yard, off 
street parking. 
$475/per month 
plus security & utili- 
ties. No pets. Call 

570-821-9881 

  

  

  

950 Half Doubles 

1 or MHLEY 
apartment, Carey’s 
Patch, completely 
remodeled. Appli- 
ances included with 
washer & dryer. Full 
yard & off street 
parking. No smoking 
Call 570-262-9203 

ASHLEY 
3 bedroom, wall to 
wall carpet, fridge & 
dishwasher includ- 
ed, first floor laundry 
room, fenced yard, 
Hanover schools, 
no pets, $570 + utili- 
ties. (570) 851-2929 

Leave Message 

ASHLEY 
3 bedroom, wall to 
wall carpet, fridge & 
stove included, ist 
floor laundry, off 
street parking. No 
pets. $500 + utilities 
& security. Call 

(570) 466-8712 

  

    
  

Shopping for a 
new apartment? 
Classified lets 

you compare costs - 
without hassle 

or worry! 
Get moving 

with classified! 

PLYMOUTH 
6 rooms, 3 bed- 
rooms, off street 
parking, no pets. 
$575 + utilities, 
security & refer- 

ences. Call 
570-760-8193 

PLYMOUTH 
Half double. Living 
room, dining room, 
kitchen. 2 bed- 
rooms, wall to wall 
carpeting, washer/ 
dryer hookup. 
Freshly painted, off 
street parking. $475 
/ month + utilities, 1 
month security & 
references. Call 
Call 570-287-5782 
or 570-709-2192 

  

    
FW TOO} 
WILKES-BARRE 

1/2 double. 3 bed- 
rooms. Wall to wall 
carpeting, washer / 

dryer hookup. 
Fenced in yard. 

$475 plus security. 
570-472-2392. 

LAFLIN 
Town House 

2 bedrooms, 1.5 
baths. Appliances, 
a/c. No smoking. No 
pets. $825. 
Call 570-654-0892 
after 12:00 noon 

EW TOO 
MOUNTAIN TOP AREA 
NEAR LILY LAKE 
3 bedrooms, 1.5 

bath, Farm house. 
Modern kitchen, 
hardwood floors. 
$950/month + 
security & 1 
year lease 

Call 570-379-2258 

NANTICOKE 
Desirable 

Lexington Village 
Nanticoke, PA 

Many ranch style 
homes. 2 bedrooms 
2 Free Months With 

A 2 Year Lease 

SQUARE FOOT RE 
MANAGEMENT 

215-332-7044 

SWOYERSVILLE 
Kossack St 

3 bedroom, 3 bath. 
New wall to wall 
carpeting, finished 
basement, off street 
parking, fridge, 
stove, microwave, 
washer/dryer, ceil- 
ing fans, a/c unit, 
$835 / month + utili- 
ties & security. Call 

570-814-9348 

  

  

  

  

953 Houses for Rent 

DALLAS 

ONE LEVEL BEAUTY 
Quality, mint condi- 
tion 1 level. 2 car 
detached garage, 
under an acre of 
manicured privacy! 
Central, enclosed 
porch, maple 
kitchen appliances, 
den, etc. NOT TOO 
LARGE. Spectacular 
spot! $1,375 FOR 
TWO YEARS, LAND- 
SCAPING PROVID- 
ED, NO PETS OR 
SMOKING. MAN- 
AGED, APPLICA- 
TION REQUIRED. 
AMERICA REALTY 
Call 570-288-1422 

HANOVER TWP. 
Rent with option to 
buy. 3 bedroom, 1 

bath, Private 
parking. Call 

for more details. 
570-762-2547 

FN TODA 
JENKINS TWP. 

Half double with 2 
bedrooms. $550 
plus utilities. No 

Pets. No smoking. 
570-655-8008 

  

  

    
  

WILKES-BARRE 
15 Grove St. 

3 bedrooms, 1 bath, 
1st floor, hook-ups, 
new furnace, off- 
street parking (2), 
New storm win- 

dows, $700/month 
+ 1 month security. 

570-819-2043 
570-885-8496 

DALLAS TWP. 
Newly remodeled 3 
bedroom, 1 bath. 
Large kitchen with 
stove Water, sewer 
& garbage included. 
$545 + 1st & last. 

570-332-8922 

HOMES AVAILABLE 
Homes available in 
Birchwood Village 
Estates. 2 and 3 
bedrooms. Rent- 
to-own available. 
CALL TODAY! 
570-613-0719 

  

  

974 Wanted to Rent 
Real Estate 

RESPONSIBLE 
PROFESSIONAL 

seeks home to rent 
for family and 
mature pets. Com- 
mutable distance to 
Wilkes-Barre, good 
school district a 

  

must. Will consider 
short term until end 
of school year. Call 
(570) 417-8053 or 
email pmulla8853 

@aol.com. 

  

  

1129 Gutter 
Repair & Cleaning 

GUTTER 2 GO 
Seamless Gutter 

Installation Cleaning 
available, best 
pricing, free 

estimates, all phone 
calls returned. 

Licensed & insured. 
PA# 067136. 
570-561-2328 

  

  

FW TO0{ 
WILKES-BARRE 

Apartment for Rent, 
$550. House for 

Rent, $700. Utilities 
by tenant, No pets. 

1st & last month 
rent security 

deposit required. 
Call for details, 
leave message 
570-851-0878 

WYOMING 
Cozy little yellow 
house, newly 

remodeled, new 
carpet & fresh 

paint. 1 bedroom, 
living room, dining 
room, kitchen with 

stove & fridge, 
basement, laundry 
hookup, private 
parking. No pets. 
$465 + security & 
references. Call 

(570) 693-4246 or 
570-709-9206 

    
1204 Painting & 

Wallpaper 
  

Larry Neer’s 
Professional 
LETH TE] 

[[pi=1g lo] "MW = ¢ =I e]d 
Painting Expert 
Deck & Interior 

Cabinet Refinishing 
CHa (NS (ell l=Tglol=) 
[MTeT=Ta ET=Te Bo [a TB [Ye | 
570-606-9638 

  

  

  

Serra Painting 
Book now for Fall. 
Power washing. 
Aluminum & vinyl 

siding. Deck 
staining. Old wood 

siding. Insured 
Interior/Exterior. 

25 years experience. 
570-822-3943 

1249 Remodeling & 
Repairs 

  

  

   

    
e: é 

To 

D&D 
REMODELING 
From decks and 
kitchens to roofs, 
and baths, etc. 

WE DO 
IT ALL 

CALL US FOR 
ALL OF YOUR 
INTERIOR AND 
EXTERIOR 

REMODELING 
NEEDS 

Licensed/Insured 

YOU'VE TRIED 
THE REST NOW 

CALL THE 
BEST!!!   

  

    

Do you need more space? 
A yard or garage sale 

in classified 
is the best way 

to clean out your closets! 
You're in bussiness 

with classified! 

  

Find the 
perfect 
friend. 
The Classified 

section at 
timesleader.com 

Call 829-7130 
to place your ad.   

THE TI MES LF ADER ]       
  

  

    

       

     

    

   
     

   
    

    

lention 
Galage or Yard Sale graphic in 
your ad to attract more attention 

  

  

PLACE YOUR GARAGE OR YARD SALE 
AD IN THE TIMES LEADER AND GET A 

  

If Your slo) iS cancelled due to rain, we'll run 
Youra ad FREE when you reschedule your sale. 

  

Up 0 10 lines for 5 ams in The Times Leader 
(must be placed within one week of your sale). 

    

Breakfast sandwich choices: Egg McMuffin®, Sausage McMuffin®, 
Sausage McMuffin with Egg®, Sausage and Egg Biscuit®, and Bacon, 
Egg and Cheese Biscuit®. Excludes Bagel Sandwiches. Breakfast 
sandwich comes with Hash Browns and a small coffee. 

8 lines, 3 days 
for 15 

3 days in The Times Leader 
3 days at timesleader.com 

Call 829-7130 

ONLY ONE LEADER. 
  

  

(HE TI IMES LEADER 
thn 

‘timesleader.com 

Call 829-5000 to subscribe. 

McDonald's 
"= Be 

              
   


